
Curriculum/TAG Committee – March 11, 2025 
 

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on March 11, 2025.  Mrs. Werlau explained the Renzulli Learning 

System to the committee.  This platform supports talent development and independent research for our 

Talented and Gifted students.  Each elementary principal provided an update on the work that is being done 

to improve the math scores in grade 5.  Mr. Masopust and a high school student shared that they would 

explore an Agricultural Science elective and the possibility of a Future Farmers of America (FFA) club during 

the 2025-2026 school year, with plans to implement them in the 2026-2027 school year.  The next committee 

meeting is scheduled for April 29, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


